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Changed traffic conditions for Flinders Drive, Sturt Road and Main 
South Road 

 

As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, changed traffic conditions will be in place in the following 
locations from 8pm, Friday, 9 August, until 6am, Monday, 12 August, for road reconstruction works. 

The below traffic arrangements will be in place at each location: 

Sturt Road 

 The eastbound lanes of Sturt Road will be closed, with traffic shifted onto the current westbound 
lanes. 

 All movements will remain available at the junction of Sutton Road and Sturt Road. 

Flinders Drive 

 The northbound lanes of Flinders Drive will be closed, with traffic shifted onto the current 
southbound lanes. 

 All movements will remain available at the junction of Main South Road and Flinders Drive, under 
the direction of traffic controllers. 

Access for Bedford Park South to Flinders Drive will be via Francis Street access road. 

Main South Road 

 The southbound lanes of Main South Road south of Flinders Drive will be closed, with traffic shifted 
onto the current northbound lanes. One lane of traffic will be available in each direction. 

 All current movements will remain available at the junction of Main South Road and Franklin 
Avenue (left in, left out and right in), under the direction of traffic controllers. 

 Riverside Drive will be temporarily closed at the junction with Main South Road. 

 All movements will remain available at the junction of Brookside Road and Main South Road. 

Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time, take extra care when workers are on site and observe speed 
and lane restrictions when travelling through the area. 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure thanks motorists for their patience while 
these important works are undertaken. 

 
 


